
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

         June 30, 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

In your recent correspondence dated June 22, 2016, you requested the following records in 

relation to the New York State Law Revision Commission: 

 
1. Records identifying the amount appropriated for the Commission since 1990, including where, 

in the budget, such line-item appropriation can be found.   Please note that the function of this 
office is to respond to requests for records, not to conduct legislative research.   In order to 
respond to this request, I will need a bill number or other information that will better describe 
the record you are seeking.   
 

2.  The Commission’s annual report to the Legislature since 1990.  While any such report would be 
available for public inspection and copying, the only record I have located in response to this 
request is the Commission’s 1990 annual report to the Legislature. The page count for this 
report is 199 pages.   Please let me know if you would like to receive a copy of this report.  

 

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me.  

  

 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Robin L. Marilla 
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